
 

   

 

 
 
Dear Michael, 

 

On behalf of Carlsberg Brewery Malaysia Berhad, I would like to thank you for the hard work 
in meeting the aggressive deadlines we had in ISO45001 management system 
implementation.  

Your team is professional in accomplished with the accurate flow of information was 
impeccable. From quote, to proofs, to certification stage, every step was accurate. 

This is a successful ISO Standard management system U2C has completed for us and we are 
simply thrilled. We are especially delighted with the training execution U2C did. Those ISO 
consultancy and training get many positive feedbacks from our fellow colleagues, in fact you 
should be getting constant leads, because I proudly mention to our other external provider 
that U2C is our engaged consultant.  

Thanks again, and if we need another ISO Standard, we will not hesitate to contact United 
Universal Consulting Sdn Bhd (U2C). 

 

 

Regards, 

 

___________________ 

Chan Chin Fuong 

HSSE Manager 

 

 


